Sam Orth IlI THE CITY OF

Director and CIO CO LUMBUS

ANDREW J. GINTHER, MAYOR

June 25, 2021

TO: Sam Orth 111, Director and CIO, Department of Technology
From: Bill Wight, IT Security Officer
Through: Ihab Tadros, Assistant Director, DoT

SUBJECT: Award of RFQ018979 for Splunk Software and Services

The Department of Technology (DoT), through utilization of a Request for Proposals, received 2 bids in
response to RFQ018979 for the purchase of Splunk Software Support and Services:

Bidder Price
BLUE APPLE TECH $237,924.50
BROWN ENTERPRISE $251,825.00

The Department of Technology has reviewed the responses received and is recommending that award be
made to Blue Apple Technologies at a cost of $237,924.50.

Blue Apple Technologies is a Minority Business Enterprise registered with the City of Columbus.
Certification expires July 3, 2023.

If you have any questions please contact Bill Wight (645-5390).

CC: Pamela O’Grady, Deputy Director, Department of Technology
Richard Wagner, Deputy Director, Department of Technology
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